
Lifting import ban on poultry and poultry products from Republic of Korea 

 

According to the information from the Ministry of Agriculture, Food and Rural 

Affairs of Republic of Korea, the Avian Influenza incidents in Republic of Korea have 

been resolved.  The Centre for Food Safety has lifted the import ban on poultry and 

poultry products (including poultry eggs) from Republic of Korea with effect from 7 

March 2016. 

  

Centre for Food Safety 

Food and Environmental Hygiene Department 

7 March 2016 

 

 


